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April 14 - High School Report Cards Go 

Out 

April 15 - No School (Good Friday) 

April 18 - Perogy Orders Due 

April 18 - PAC Meeting at 7:00pm 

April 20 & 21 - Student Led Conferences 

April 27 - Early Dismissal at 2:00pm 

May 5 & 6 - Major Production 

May 16-20 - Scholastic Book Fair 

May 23 - No School (Victoria Day) 

May 25 - Early Dismissal at 2:00pm 

June 7 - Spring Band Concert at 7:30pm 

June 14-17 - High School Exam Week 

June 22 - Grad Day! 

June 28 - Report Cards Sent Out 

June 29 - Last Day of School! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Our band students are running a perogies fundraiser!  Orders are due Monday 

April 18
th
.  Contact a band student to place your order.  More information is 

included in this newsletter. 



The theme in the library right now is ‘Spring Into Reading!’  Mrs. McGill challenges all students, parents 

and school staff to try a new book that you wouldn't normally read!  Mrs. McGill isn’t picky on what you 

read - you can read a magazine, non-fiction book, picture book, novel, newspaper, gaming books, etc.  

You may find one that you like and if you don’t try something different, you’ll never know. Everyone is a 

reader you just have to find the right book! 

Book Recommendation 
Ban This Book by Alan Gratz 

Grade 3-6 

 

Grade 3 student Amy Anne, 

finds out that her favourite 

book is banned because one 

parent thinks that these 

books aren’t appropriate for 

kids to read. Amy Anne 

decides to fight back by 

starting a secret banned-

books library out of her locker. Soon, she and her 

friends find themselves on the front line of an 

unexpected battle over book banning, censorship, 

and who has the right to decide what kids can read. 

 

Book Fair 
Our Spring Book Fair is back! We will be offering in-

person book fair as well as virtual.  The in-person 

book fair will be May 19
th

 and 20
th

 from 9am til 

5:30pm. The library won't be available to classes 

these two days so Mrs. McGill can focus on the book 

fair. 

 

The Virtual book fair will run the whole week from  

May 16
th

 til the 20
th

. All of the profits of this book fair 

as well as from the previous book fair in the fall will 

be going towards more comfortable seating in the 

library!  We are looking forward to be able to host a 

book fair again! More details about the Book Fair will 

be available in May. 

 

Hope you all have a great spring! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Martens’ grade 12 Chemistry class testing rates of solubility! 



Cake Wars!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The cake class recently battled in their first cake war! 

The Goal: Design a cake that looks like a food item. Working in teams, 

students had four days to design, bake, and prep all elements needed for 

their cakes. On competition day, teams had 50 minutes to assemble and 

decorate their cakes for three prestigious judges: Mrs. Lovett, Mrs. Blixhavn, 

and Ms. Selby. The winning team - Hamburger - gained an advantage in 

the next competition.  They chose to have a 10 minute head start at the 

next competition! 






	April 2022
	Perogy Info 2022

